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From the Principal 
Welcome to Term Three.  

We have welcomed 11 new students to our school this term. All are settling in well and making new friends. Almost 

all of our students have now been issued with their free shirt. The new shirts look fantastic. We owe a huge thanks 
to our P&C, particularly Sarah Woodward who has done all the leg work. This type of cooperation and support from 
the parent community is one of the hallmarks of a successful school.  

Athletics 2021 

This term is an athletics term – a highlight for most of our families. There are still adult sized shirts available in the 
uniform shop for those keen to show their support. 

Years One and Two train for Athletics on Thursday afternoons at 2.10pm. Years Three to Six train on Fridays at 
2.10pm. We encourage all students to wear their house shirt on training days. We have added a new event for 
students in Years Three to Six in 2021 – The Tug of War. The Tug of War trials will be held on Wednesday 1st 
September with the finals on the day of the Carnival – Friday 3rd September. 

Pop Up Playgroup 

Our next pop-up playgroup will be held on the 13th August. These have been extremely popular events and 
showcase the exceptional early-years program at Woodlupine. Please see the flyer for further details.  

New Facilities 

Our new volleyball courts are installed and proving to be a massive hit with the senior students. Thanks to Tammy 

for marking the lines and Mr Stephen Price for donating the poles. 

Our covered assembly area will have evaporative air-conditioning installed this term as part of a state election 
commitment. The work will commence on Thursday 4th August. This will make a tremendous difference to 
numerous summer activities including physical education lessons, concerts, assemblies and discoes.   

School Review 

The findings of our school review were very positive. Our school received 26 commendations for its exceptional 

practice. The entire report can be accessed via our website. 

Parent/Carer Survey 

All WA schools survey their community every two years. Our school board is currently hoping to survey our 
community later this term. If you would like to have input into this, or any other board matter, please contact your 
board representatives – Pam Hutchins (Board Chair), Judy Oysten, Philip Humphreys (P&C Rep) or Elvira Wall.  

Stay Safe and Healthy 

Trevor Phoebe 

A 21ST CENTURY SCHOOL 

What’s Happening 

Mon 2nd August  

Pre-primary 100 

Days Free Dress 

Whole School Free 

Dress - gold coin to 

Days for Girls 

Fri 6th August 

Assembly – Rm 20 

14th– 21st August 

Science Week 

20th August 

Assembly -Woody’s 

Got Talent 
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Arts &
Crafts, 

 Stories & a
Coffee Van!  

 

Friday 13/8
9 am- 10.30 am

ECL 4
 

 

& Woodlupine Family Centre invites you to
our...

POP-UP
PLAY GROUP 

 
Come and see the
fun we have at

Woodlupine
Primary.

All members of the community are welcome.


